Alexander, Jacquelyne ‘

From: . Thomas Becker <lesdeplorable7@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 6:34 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Board agenda item A-13

This comment is for the 2/27 board meeting, agenda item A-13. It has now been 1 1/2 months since the
Montecito mudslide disaster. No regular agenda item has been held yet. This Thursday, a storm system is
forecast for the area. As of 6:25 A.M 2/26/18, no warnings have been issued for the Thursday storm. People are
not being warned of slide dangers for Thursday. People are not being warned of dangerous road conditions
caused by mud on roadways, which makes the roadway slippery to such an extent that vehicles are unable to
maintain traction. The lack of concern by county government is disturbing and demonstrates a real double
standard.

Tom Becker
Buellton



